
Bullying Incident Report 2022-2023 School Year

Harassment, intimidation, or bullying behavior by any student in the Finneytown Local School District

is strictly prohibited, and such conduct may result in disciplinary action, including suspension and/or

expulsion from school. "Harassment, intimidation, or bullying", in accordance with R.C. 3313.666

means any intentional written, verbal, graphic, or physical act including electronically transmitted acts

i.e., Internet, cell phone, personal digital assistant (PDA), or wireless hand-held device, either overt

or covert, by a student or group of students toward other students, including violence within a dating

relationship, with the intent to harass, intimidate, injure, threaten, ridicule, or humiliate. Such

behaviors are prohibited on or immediately adjacent to school grounds, at any school-sponsored

activity, on school-provided transportation, or at any official school bus stop that a reasonable person

under the circumstances should know.

The following information is reported through Public School Works:

August 2022-May 2023 two reported alleged incidents of bullying and harassment/intimidation were
made through Public School Works online.

August 2022-May 2023 five informal reports of alleged incidents of bullying and
harassment/intimidation were made by a parent, guardian, or staff member.
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